Walker, Elizabeth (AIR)

From: virginia@wetherellconsulting.com

Sent: Friday, May 30, 2008 10:45 PM

To: Vielhauer@up1.dep.state.fl.us; Vielhauer, Trina
Subject: Re: meeting

Great----Thanks

---0Original message-----

From: "Vielhauer, Trina" Trina.Vielhauer@dep.state.fl.us
Date: Fri, 3@ May 2008 18:22:35 -0400

To: virginia@wetherellconsulting.com

Subject: Re: meeting
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Absolutely. My pleasure. Scott and I traded voicemail today. I'm
hoping > late Monday will fit his schedule. Have a good weekend.

Trina Vielhauer

> Sent from my BlackBerry Wireless Handheld
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----- Original Message -----

From: virginia@wetherellconsulting.com >
<virginia@wetherellconsulting.com>

To: Vielhauer, Trina

Sent: Fri May 30 17:11:1@ 28@8

Subject: meeting

Hi Trina---Thanks so much for your time today and the excellent »
progress---I really appreciate it. Scott Osbourn will try to get on
your calendar > for Monday as we discussed to go over the responses to
your questions. I > think you and Joe ocutlined a time line that can
work and we will do our part > in getting information to you as
committed. Regards, Ginger

The Department of Environmental

Protection values your feedback as a customer. DEP Secretary Michael
W. > Sole is committed to continuously assessing and

improving the level and quality of services provided to you. Please
take > a few minutes to comment on the quality of

service you received. Copy the url below to a web browser to complete
> the DEP

survey: > http://survey.dep.state.fl.us/?refemail=Trina.Vielhauer@dep.state.fl.us>

you in advance for completing the survey.

Thank



